
Date: 4/03/2025  
North Sydney Council's Contractor, TOBCO, will be upgrading 
the pathway lighting at Blues Point Reserve, McMahon's 
Point. The works will include the installation of new lighting and 
the removal of existing lights throughout the reserve  at Blues 
Point, North Sydney. 

LOCATION MAP 

If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact Ali Herz from TOBCO, on 
0450506445 or Aherz@tobco.com.au. Any additional enquiries in relation to these works can be 
directed to Council’s Project Manager, Diana Mejia, on  (02) 99368100 or 
Diana.Mejia@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
For details and updates please visit: 
https://yoursay.northsydney.nsw.gov.au/blues-point-reserve-lighting-upgrade.

Start Date: 24 March 2025 Finish Date: 15 June 2025 (weather permitting) 

NOTICE OF WORKS 
Blues Point Reserve 
Lighting  Upgrade 

Work Hours: 7:00 AM – 5:00 PM, weekdays.
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